
Week beginning 8th June 2020 

 

 

 

 

We joined Father Craig at his parish Mass at St Christopher’s, Codsall. It was so good 

to attend Mass together and to pray together in our separate ‘bubbles’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During Year 6’s Class Worship, they learnt more about vocations from Father Michael 

Dolman, Vocations Director.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We looked at the CAFOD website for inspiration to design and make posters. 



We improved our own performance, developing our skills in athletics. 

 

We investigated area and perimeter through problem solving. 

 

We were journalists drafting, writing and editing newspaper reports. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We interviewed each other at a socially acceptable distance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We researched the best type of sandals for children and completed surveys following 

on from last week’s work- designing and making sandals. 

 

 

We really enjoyed developing our music skills further with boomwackers. We made 

music by hitting the boomwackers against the palm of our hands.  

 

We looked at and compared artists’ versions of the Last Supper and played ‘I spy’ to 

spot different features within each painting. We also drew pictures of familiar Bible 

stories. 

 

As part of our Forest School activities, we chose to weave sticks together with wool. 

It’s trickier than it looks!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Learning at Home 

T has been busy writing a thank you prayer in a dove at home, as well as working on 

Doodle and Purple Mash activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

D has been practising writing letters and learning new phonic sounds as well as 

enjoying outdoor learning with her brothers and sister. 

 

 



 

 

 

  


